Whereas our union strives to be inclusive;

Whereas the use of ‘Chief’ can be offensive to indigenous populations;

Whereas Minnesota State is working to remove “Chief” from their titles (e.g.: Chief Diversity Officer);

Whereas we should keep all language as neutral as possible;

Whereas we should eliminate language that is rooted in marginalization; and

Whereas there are suitable alternatives in our language to use besides ‘Chief’;

Therefore, be it resolved, the MAPE Employee Rights Committee recommends that the MAPE Board of Directors approve the replacement of all references to Regional Chief Steward with Regional Steward Director in all MAPE documentation, website, etc. starting in February 2024.
